

March 21, 2023

Ms. Keri MacDonald Respirar Comunidad Blanco Encalada 850 Boulogne (1609), Buenos Aires Argentina

Dear Keri,

As we recently discussed, Camphill Foundation, having received the charitable incorporation papers from Respirar Comunidad, as well as endorsements from several long-time Camphill coworkers, is pleased to accept US-based charitable contributions on your behalf, which we will then transfer to your US-based bank.

Camphill Foundation was incorporated as a 501c3 nonprofit entity in the United States in 1966. Our EIN is 23-6421082. US-based donors may send their contributions via several channels:

- 1. Check made payable to Camphill Foundation, with a memo or note clearly indicating designation for Respirar Comunidad.
- 2. Online via our website (https://camphillfoundation.org/), with a note in the Comments box designating the gift for Respirar Comunidad.
- 3. ACH or appreciated securities donors should contact Catherine Robinson (catherine@camphillfoundation.org) for instructions.

All US-based donors will receive an official acknowledgement letter for tax purposes. Donors outside the US may also contact us to make a contribution, but we have no legal authority to offer a tax receipt for non-US gifts.

Thank you for the work you are doing to bring the Camphill spirit to Argentina. We look forward to watching the continued growth of your community in the coming years.

Karen Murphy

Sincerely

Executive Director